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At Greenvale School the welfare and safety of all our students is important to us. We will 
follow up all issues or concerns as per our safeguarding policy.   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Wednesday 26th May 2021 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 Thank you for all of your on-going support since our return to school.  
We have been enjoying our Recovery Curriculum and regular opportunities to enjoy being together as a 
school even if this can still only be on-line. We have enjoyed whole school bingo sessions, Countdown 
game shows, Bake-off competitions and this week we are all looking forward to Greenvale’s Got Talent! We 
certainly have lots of talented students and staff at Greenvale! 
 
As you will be aware we continue to take the health and safety of our young people very seriously and we 
need your help to continue to do this.  
Here are some of the ways you can help us to continue;  

 Please do NOT send your son / daughter to school if they have one of the three symptoms 
 A high temperature 
 A new persistent cough 
 A loss of taste or smell.  
If we are at all concerned we will ask you to collect your son / daughter and get them tested. This 
will keep all of us safe and complies with the guidance from Public Health England. PCR tests are 
very easily booked online and are coming back very swiftly.  
Please do not risk others health by sending your son / daughter to school unwell.  

 Please ensure you are able to collect your son / daughter if the need arises from illness or Isolation 
due to contact.  

 Please continue to send students (if appropriate) to school with a mask to wear on the bus and in 
any busy areas such as corridors.  

 Please practice hand washing and hygiene at home and (if appropriate) encourage your son / 
daughter to make this part of their daily routine.  

 Please ensure your son / daughter is warmly dressed as we continue to keep classrooms well 
ventilated.  

Thank you again for your support – have a lovely half term! 
 

 
 

Kindest Regards  

 
Lynne Haines  
Headteacher 

Greenvale School 
Waters Road 
Catford 
SE6 1UF 
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Email: admin@greenvaleschool.co.uk 
Website: greenvale.lewisham.sch.uk   
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